Dear Mr. Gundlach,

I understand that you have questions regarding your case and I'm sorry to hear that you're having such a difficult time. If you recall, we had an extensive conversation in October letting you know that you will be receiving a response from the Taxpayer Advocate Service directly regarding your case and you've received two letters since then referencing our inquiry on your behalf. We were copied on both and I've attached them here.

As we explained, contacting the Taxpayer Advocate Service does not stop collection activity. However, if the Offer in Compromise is accepted, it will stop the collection activity until a decision is made. I understand that the previous collection actions were stopped because you had filed for innocent spouse relief. Since the IRS denied that request because your wife did not qualify and you are no longer on the installment agreement, collection action can resume unless you file Form 433F to request uncollectible status based on your financial hardship. That form can be found here: http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/f433f.pdf

You would need to submit this form along with your current financial information. The same goes for a new installment agreement and Ms. Fleming's letter explained this to you in detail. Her letter from October 27th, 2014 and January 16th, 2015 also further explained that your accounts were separated because filing for innocent spouse relief changed the statute of limitations on collections for your accounts.

Also, regarding your claim against BAE, I had suggested that you may wish to contact the EEOC since we're not attorneys and can't give you legal advice. They are experts in worker's rights and can provide you with guidance even if they can't take your case. Information about the EEOC can be found here: http://www.eeoc.gov/

I hope this information is helpful and if you would like to re-open your case with the Taxpayer Advocate Service, please follow the instructions provided by Ms. Fleming and send the completed 433F along with the supporting financial information to me. We would be happy to ask TAS to re-open your case to ask for immediate assistance.

Best, Patty

Patty Kim District Deputy COS/Counsel Congresswoman Anna G. Eshoo 698 Emerson Street Palo Alto, California 94301 650-323-2984 (phone) 650-323-3498 (fax)

Website | RSS | Facebook | Twitter | Youtube | Flickr Click here to sign up for Congresswoman Eshoo's eNewsletter.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged, confidential, and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think you have received this e-mail message in error, please e-mail the sender at patty.kim@mail.house.gov.